
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 2/23/2012 2:17:29 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Sutter—2010 Reverse RFO 

For want of a nail. . .

On Feb 23, 2012, at 2:08 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote:

Looks like it was sent but perhaps never received by Roy's folks. Not sure.

From: Joseph Ronan [mailto:Joseph.Ronan@calpine.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 02:04 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Kuga, Roy M 
Subject: Re: Sutter-2010 Reverse RFO

There you go!

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 03:51 PM 
To: Joseph Ronan; Kuga, Roy M <RMK4@pqe.com> 
Subject: Re: Sutter-2010 Reverse RFO

She is a clerk in the Mail Center at HQ,

From: Joseph Ronan [mailto:Joseph.Ronan@calpine.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 01:48 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: FW: Sutter-2010 Reverse RFO

Do you know P, Dowling?

From: Ian Bodley
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 1:44 PM 
To: Alex Makler 
Cc: Joseph Ronan
Subject: RE: Sutter-2010 Reverse RFO

FedEx just confirmed that the package was mailed on 8/6/10 and signed for on
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8/9/10 by P, Dowling, We did not email the RFO documents and never 
received a phone call nor an email response confirming receipt of the RFO 
materials.
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